
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Contact: Senator Tom Tiffany                                                                    FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Phone:   (608) 266-2509                                               March 2, 2020 

 

 

Senator Tiffany Welcomes Senate Scholar to State Capitol 
 

Madison, WI…State Senator Tom Tiffany (R-Minocqua) released the following statement on the upcoming 

Wisconsin Senate Scholar Program. 

 

“I’m looking forward to welcoming Kayla Whitehead from Northland Pines High School to Madison the week 

of March 22-27 as she joins the Senate Scholar Program.  High school juniors and seniors from around the State 

of Wisconsin will be participating in a week-long, intensive program at the State Capitol. 

 

“The Senate Scholar Program’s rigorous curriculum is two-fold.  First, the students are introduced to many 

facets of the legislative process.  They meet with legislative support agencies, legislative staff, the Governor’s 

staff, a Supreme Court Justice, the media, lobbyists, and University of Wisconsin-Madison faculty 

members.  The students then put their knowledge into action.  When the Senate is on the floor, Scholars will 

staff the session under the direction of the Senate Sergeant at Arms’ office.  The week’s events culminate in a 

Senate Scholar committee hearing on a bill that the students have drafted.”  
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